COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
4 Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

July 28, 2015

Dianna Stoopnikoff

Fortune Revenue Silver Mines, Inc.
P.O. Box 564

Ouray, CO 81427

RE: Revenue Mine, Permit No. M-2012-032, Amendment (AM1) Second Adequacy Review

Dear Ms. Stoopnikoff:

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) is in the process of reviewing the
above referenced application in order to ensure that it satisfies the requirements of the
Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Act (Act) and the associated Mineral Rules and Regulations
of the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board for Hard Rock, Metal, and Designated Mining
Operations (Rules). During review of the material submitted, the Division determined that

the following issue(s) shall be adequately addressed before the application can be considered
for approval.

Exhibit F - Reclamation Maps
Item no. 25 addressed the original concern with a revised map F-1, after reviewing the map

the contours still display a slope that is steeper than the required 3H:1V. Please provide a
map that has revised contours that are no steeper than the required 3H:1V.

Exhibit G - Water Information

Adequacy issue no. 28 intended to address the issue by providing table G-1. Table G-1 was
not provided in the response. Please provide table G-1.

Exhibit L - Reclamation Cost

Item no. 44 the response submitted intends to address the issue by providing revised pages L-
2, L-7 and E-5, page L-2 does not provide any information with regard to backfilling and page
L-7 was not provided. Please provide an adequate response that addresses the issue.

Iltem no. 45 intends to address the issue by providing the revised pages L-4, L-5 and L-9; page
L-9 was not provided. Please provide page L-9.
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Exhibit T - Environmental Protection Plan

Item no. 49 addresses the adequacy issue regarding the direction of drainage of the concrete
apron by providing a revised page T-26. The revised page T-26 does not provide any
information that clarifies the drainage direction of the concrete apron and completely omits
any description whatsoever. Please provide a revised page T-26 that adequately addresses
the original adequacy issue.

Please submit your response(s) to the above listed issue(s) by August 10, 2015, in order to allow
the Division sufficient time for review prior to the August 14, 2015 decision date. If additional
time is required to respond to the issues a request to extend the decision date must be
submitted no later than August 10, 2015 or the application may be denied. The Division will
continue to review your application and will contact you if additional information is needed.

If you require additional information or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the
DRMS Grand Junction Field Office at phone no. (970) 241-2042.

Sincerely,

=
Travis Marshall
Environmental Protection Specialist

cc: Ben Langenfeld
Greg Lewicki and Associates
11541 Warrington Court
Parker, CO 80138

ec: Russ Means, DRMS
Lucas West, DRMS



